
 

 

 

The East Haddam Rotary Club 

 In conjunction with  

Project Safe Halloween  

                   Presents: 

A Halloween Event for Middle School Students 

Friday, November 2, 2012* 

6:30 – 8:00pm 

Rotary Park (skating pond) 
 Bonfire at Rotary Park (skating pond) 

 Costumes encouraged but not necessary 

 Candy and Goodies provided 

 Music 

 Parents and School Staff are welcome 

 * The event will not be held in heavy rain 

 
 

Come and enjoy a fun night out with friends and 
make it your own party!   
 

 

Rotary Contact: Deb Denette (860-873-2284) or debdenette @yahoo.com                


